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PRACTICE LEADS THE WAY
Daniel B in Year 4 has been learning the cello with Mr Ibrahim for 4 years and is
working towards taking his Grade 4 AMEB exam this year.

He is a part of the Junior Strings Orchestra along with his sister Elizabeth on violin and now
younger brother Jonathan.  His regular practice routine and determination has seen Daniel
improve very quickly and his cello playing is an asset to the String ensemble. Well done to Daniel
and his siblings for their dedication to their music.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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